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December 16, 2013
Mission Statement:  The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between students, parents and school personnel.
Dates to Remember:

Dec. 17
Drop Everything and Read (D.E.A.R) at 8:45 to 9:05 am

Dec. 17
PALS session 2 - 9:00-11:00 AM in the Library
Dec. 17
Div. 6 to 9 to Save On Foods for performance
Dec. 17
Crafts at L.A. Matheson 12:45-2:30 pm

Dec. 18
Div. 6 – 10 “Mixed Nuts” at Vancouver Playhouse 9:15 – 1:30 pm

Dec. 19
Div. 14 – 16 “Mixed Nuts” at Vancouver Playhouse 9:15 – 1:30 pm
Dec. 20
Christmas Sing A Long & Grade 7 Band Assembly  9:00 AM - Parents Welcome!



RED AND GREEN DAY!!


Last day of classes

Jan. 6th
First day back to school
Jan. 20
Kindergarten Registration begins

Principal’s Message

The staff and students have been working very hard these past months as we enter our Winter Break.  Parents, if you have not had an opportunity to meet with the teachers to discuss the successes / accomplishments and areas for further improvement of your child(ren), please do so in January.  Collaboration and cooperation between school and home is crucial and plays a huge part in student learning.  Our goal is to give your child(ren) the best possible educational experience while enrolled here at Kirkbride, and this can only happen if the parents and staff communicate and work together on the needs of each student.

 

  These past 2 weeks have been especially busy and exciting here at Kirkbride.  On Nov. 15th, the Clothes on Wheels (COW) program was in our gym from 1:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.  Over 50 families, roughly 150 people, came through and picked out good quality winter clothes and other items for their families.  The gym was buzzing with excitement and the spirit of generosity.  The event was an overwhelming success!!  A huge thank you to Sanja and Marc and their many volunteers from Relate Church.  The COW will be doing another clothing Spring event in our gym in either March or April.  We will announce the exact date as we finalize the details.

  

A reminder that we are having a Christmas Sing-A-Long with the Grade 7 Santa Singers, led by Mr. Bauman, on Friday, December 20th @ 9:00 a.m. in the gym.  The Grade 7 Band and Mr. Keller will start  the program with a few pieces that they have been working on.   Parents, of course, are more than welcome to join us. 

 

  Have a relaxing and restful holiday with your family.  We will see you all again on Monday, January 6th at 8:40 a.m. in the year 2014!!

D.E.A.R. (Drop, Everything and Read)

On December 17, 2013, parents and/or guardians are welcome to join your child in reading from 8:45 am to 9:05 am in their classroom.

Rockin' Readers
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November's Rockin' Reader's recognition goes to the following students: Alisha S. – Div. 7, Simrat K. – Div. 12, Roopika M. – Div. 15, Harkaran S. – Div. 4, Devdutt A. – Div. 11, Anamika C. – Div. 8, Imad A. – Div. 16, Gurshaan K. – Div. 13, Mackenzie A. – Div. 9, Karylle M. – Div. 10, Nathan V. – Div. 6, Ashu S. – Div. 2, Manroop K. – Div. 17, Simran N. – Div. 1, Hershey M. – Div. 3, Pavan R. – Div 14.  Well done, Rockin' Readers!!

Bookfair was a wonderful success!  Thank you all for your support of literacy and of our fundraising for our Library.  

Super Kids of Kirkbride!!

We have many polite and respectful and caring students at Kirkbride.  Congratulations to the draw winners: Mishal C. - Div. 2; A.J. A.- Div. 2, Prashant S. – Div. 1, Matthew R. – Div. 5, Devdutt A. – Div. 11, Crystal C. – Div. 16, Mary M. – Div. 16.
Christmas Hamper/Food Drive
This is a very difficult time for many of our families in our community.  Please open your hearts and donate food and/or gifts for the school community and for the Surrey Food Bank.  Thanking you all in advance for your generousity.  It would be appreciated if gifts for any of the following ages come NOT WRAPPED for Boys:  ages 5 to 12  and Girls:  ages 5 to 12.
Pancake Breakfast
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What a wonderful incredibly busy, busy time we all had.  This day was one of our best attended days by students - we had very low absenteeism!  Special thanks to our hardworking PAC executive and all the other wonderful volunteers.  It was a very special day.  
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